
To whom it may concern,

I am a local resident and am writing in support of the local food markets Mod2021/0047 

This is a market that we as a family have come to love to get our weekly supply of food, 
supplies and gifts for the past year. We work during the week so this is the only time we 
as a family can attend. As a local small business myself, I like to support other local 
businesses by keeping food on the table for their families. My children and I love to 
walk around the stalls looking a different things and discuss what they are and trying 
them. We meet other lovely local people and get to be part of the community. 
What will these business stall holders do without the support of us and the 
community? Where will they get their income to support their family? These markets 
are not just important to us as customers but more so the stall holders where this is 
their source of income. During this past year of uncertainty, my mind boggles why it is 
even a thought to shut down the only source of income for some stall holders and take 
away the community even from us consumers? 
Kind regards 
Rebecca Svenoy 
0416290978
330/79-91 Macpherson Street
Mona Vale NSW 2102

Kind Regards

Rebecca Svenoy
Director & Licensed Real Estate Agent

T: 0416 290 978
Enlighten: rebecca@enlightenproperty.com.au

Sent: 4/03/2021 12:27:03 PM
Subject: Mod2021/0047 


